
 

 

 

Beulah Infant and Nursery School 
Newsletter 13th January 2015 

 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
A very big HAPPY NEW YEAR to everyone and 

thank you for the cards and gifts to myself and 
the staff.  I hope you all had a restful break and 

are ready to support your children for the term 

ahead.  Please have a look at the diary dates so 
you know what is coming up. 

 
Philippa Mason 

Head of School 

 
SCHOOL UNIFORM AND SUITABLE CLOTHING 

Please make sure that your child has suitable outdoor 
clothing for the weather.  Hats and gloves, a suitable 

coat, jacket and shoes for wet or cold days.  If your 

child wears ‘Wellingtons’ to school on wet days they 
need to bring in a pair of shoes to wear inside school. 

Also please be aware of the correct uniform. 
 

 Tights - grey or red 

 Shoes - black 

(not trainers or wellingtons)   

 Trousers/skirt - grey 

 Sweatshirt - red with Beulah logo 

 
Hair accessories including head scarves should be red or 

black. 
Parents of children wearing incorrect clothing will be 

contacted and asked to change their child’s clothes. 

 

 
PARENT GOVERNORS / MACS 

I have had some interest for the role of Parent 

Governors/MACS and will let you know the outcome in 

due course. 

 
ATTENDANCE 93.77% 

TARGET 96% (National Figure) 
Let’s make everyone’s New Year resolution to reach our 

target of 96% by Easter!  That would be fabulous not 

only for the school but for each child.  We all know that 
good attendance means good progress and results for 

our children! 
The last scooter assembly (100% attendance over four 

weeks) was won by Micah Clarke-Joseph in Amber Class, 

Year 2. 
The next chance to win a scooter is four weeks from 

Monday 12th January.  Make sure that your child is in 
school every day! 

 

ELECTION DAY 
THURSDAY MAY 7TH 

Beulah Infant and Nursery School will be closed for all 
the children for Health and Safety reasons. 

 

 

EARLY MORNING WORK 

We open the doors at 8.45 am, 15 minutes before the 
registers are taken.  This is time for you to settle and 

support your child by helping to change their reading 
book or encouraging them in their early morning work.  

If you are late, then you will not be able to do this as 
the days learning will be starting.  Please make sure that 

you leave the classrooms when you hear the bell ring so 

that the school day can start.  I really appreciate your 
support in this matter as I do not want to stop parents 

coming into the classrooms. 

 

 
AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 

The clubs will be starting again week beginning Monday 

26th January. 

 

 
NUT FREE SCHOOL 

Please remember we are a nut free school.  Please do 
not send in any food which contains nuts or traces of 

nuts in your child’s packed lunch.  There are some 

children that are allergic to nuts and can suffer severe 
reactions.  Please ask at the office if you are unsure 

about this. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Museum Day 

Monday 9th February 

Year 1 and Year 2 
(before and after school) 

 
School closed (Half Term Holiday) 

w/b Monday 16th February 
 

Book Week 

w/b 2nd March 
 

Parents Evenings 
Tuesday 10th & Thursday 12th March 
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